
From:   Hans Schantz   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 30, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0303-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

I believe the following are the correct designators:

510-1710kHz  N0NNNN [Unmodulated carrier wave]
510-1710kHz  500HG0N [500Hz BW Phase modulation/no data]
510-1710kHz  500HG1D [500Hz BW Phase modulation w data]

We would be using no more than 25 different tag transmitters. Please feel free to contact me if I may be
of any further assistance or if any additional information is required.

Best Regards,

Hans

Dr. Hans Schantz
The Q-Track Corporation
(256) 337-3012
h.schantz@q-track.com


